
September 1, 2023

Office and Utilities closed on Monday, September 4  th.

Project Update.
A project to reconstruct Wayne Street has been 
accepted by the State/INDOT with the contract being 
awarded to Brooks Construction. The main project is 
expected to start in April, 2024, lasting four months 
and the work will be extensive from SR 5 to eleventh 
Street.  Funding for the project is being supported by 
a $1M grant from INDOT’s Community Crossings 
Grant Fund and the remainder will be paid with local 
funds that are already on hand.  More details closer to
April.

Municipal Elections:
 Municipal Elections are scheduled for 2023 in Indiana 
on November 7.  If you are not registered, October 
10th is the deadline.  If you vote in General Elections, 
you are registered to vote in the Municipal Election.  
In Warren, the voting area is the Town (Salamonie 2) 
and includes Dogwood Glen Villas but not the Town 
Houses.  If you have any questions regarding 
registration contact the Huntington County Election 
Office at 260-358-4820. 

Fall Clean-Up:
Dates for the Fall Clean-up are October 2-7.  Items 
that are not to be taken include yard waste, tires, 
treated lumber, appliances, construction material, 
electronics including computers and TV’s, chemicals.  
If any questions call Town Hall at 375-2656 or Utility 
Garage at 375-3424.  Items can be delivered on 
weekdays from 8-4:00 and on Saturday from 8-Noon 
to the Utility Garage area at 316 W. Second Street.


